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Our New Website 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

Over the last year we have been working hard to re-design our website. Having spoken to yourselves and all the 

staff and Governors about what you would like to see in our new website we knew we had to create a website 

that would enable you to access key information about school life and keep up to date with the latest 

information. It also needed to be tablet and iPhone friendly!  

I am very pleased to tell you that it is finally ready to launch.  Our new website can be located at 

www.wraysburyprimary.co.uk and you will be able to follow us on twitter @wraysburyschool.  This feed is also 

linked through to our new website. We will use this to tweet from some sporting competitions, trips and 

residential excursions where possible. 

Why not have a look from  Monday 11th June! 

Some of the new features include: 

 Up to date calendar on the home page 

 Clear tabs for particular aspects of school life 

 Links to other useful sites and providers 

 Copies of letters that you might have missed 

 Gallery of photos showing what we have been up to 

We will be continually adding information throughout this term so keep your eyes peeled.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Miss D Whitrod 
UKS2 Leader/Computing Leader 
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